

## Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE
Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> April 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to have some new 'Read Write Inc' books for your children to read with you at home. The children will bring home a new book on Fridays and these books will be changed every Friday, as long as they return their previous book.

These books link with the ones that the children are reading in school so they contain the same words and sounds but tell a different story.

We welcome feedback on these books and how your child is getting on with their reading. If you have any questions or comments about reading with your child at home, please email your child's teacher at eyfs@billingshurstprimary.org.uk

You will notice that your child sometimes brings home other books which are not 'Read Write Inc' books, but a book of your child's choice from our book boxes. These can be shared with your child for enjoyment. This means you can read these to, or with, your child.

Kind regards

The Early Years Team















